Halloween Dress-Up Day

October 24, 2013

Dear Parents:

In the spirit of Halloween, students will be allowed to dress up in their Halloween costumes on <u>Thursday</u>, October 31st. The following are the guidelines for the dress-up day:

Halloween Costumes that will be allowed:

- Superheroes
- Saints and angels
- Heroes of the Bible
- Princesses and Fairies
- Athletes
- Cartoon characters such as "Dora the Explorer" or "Spongebob"
- Animals
- Make-up will only be allowed if it appropriately supports the costume such as putting black whiskers on your face if you are dressed up as a cat
- Skirts must be below the knees



- Devils
- Witches
- Vampires
- Zombies
- No pagan-like characters or masks
- Nothing bloody, scary or gory
- No props or weapons of any kind may be brought
- No tank tops

If your child chooses not to dress up in a Halloween costume, they may just wear their school uniform. Any student who is dressed inappropriately will be asked to call home and ask their parents/guardians to bring in their school uniform. If you have further questions or concerns about next Thursday's dress-up, you may contact me at the school office at 650-755-0220.

Sincerely,

Sr. Leonarda Montealto, O.P. Principal

